On Monday 30 January 2023 at 17h30 SAST, National Education held an Online
Graduation Ceremony for The OYD Graduates of 2022.

As the OYD class has students from all over the world, this is a nice way for the class to
come together one last time and celebrate their achievements.

The students were welcomed by Kishan Singh, the National Education Officer, and
OYD Lecturer. Mr Charles Muller, IPSA’s Chairman, congratulated all the students on
their achievements. Mr Bill Marshall, IPSA’s National Secretariat also offered
congratulations on behalf of IPSA to the students.

Kishan, proceeded with presenting each student with their Diplomas (a PDF version of
the diploma will be emailed to all the graduates within the next few days from the
graduation)

The class of 2022 consisted of 138 students, of which, 22 of these students passed with
a Distinction and 19 with a Cum Laude.

The Top Student for 2022, which was presented by our OYD lecturer Mr John Byett,
and winner of the R 10 000, which is proudly sponsored by Packaging and Print Media
is Maroli Van Der Merwe from Western Cape
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Below are some comments from our students:

Thank you SO much Laral!

Wow | can’t believe it’s over

Thank you so much for all your support through this amazing journey.

Verona Schubach

Good day Lara,
Thank you so much! Can’t believe I've done it &

I must thank the institution for this remarkable journey and the extra mile they’ve gone to make this
course interesting, especially for John, Kishan and yourself.

Thank you for the opportunity and to be part of the finalists and to get a Recognition award at
Worldstar. This all was beyond my expectation.

| will miss the class. Maybe next year | will opt to do APD.

Again, thank you Lara for your professionalism and the manner you’ve kept us informed of all the
important dates.

May your grow from strength to strength.

Kindest regards

Lizette




Congratulations once again to all our 2022 OYD students!!

On another note:
Please remember that Enrollments for OYD 2023 are still open &

Contact Lara on ipsakzn@outlook.com for further information.

Next event:

IPSA KZN AGM — Online Event Via Zoom — Details to Follow



